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COVID-19 TESTING AND QUARANTINE REQUIREMENTS
FOR ALL TRAVELERS LIFTED

As of September 18, 2022, St. Vincent and the Grenadines (SVG) no longer
requires air or sea passengers traveling from a foreign country to SVG to show a
negative COVID-19 test before they board their flight or to have proof of
quarantine arrangements. All COVID-19 related travel restrictions have been lifted.

Thank you to all travelers who complied with the travel protocols over the past two
years minimizing the risk of importation and subsequent transmission of COVID-
19 in SVG.
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